
 

Date: 18th Sept 2020 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

We are sorry to have to write to you following some unacceptable, unhygienic and 

unsafe behaviours in school from some children. They have been spitting, blowing 

‘raspberries’ in each other’s faces. Some have also been picking their noses and 

waving dirty tissues in faces.  We have a ‘zero’ tolerance for these behaviours.   

As part of our behaviour policy there is an additional section regarding unsafe and 

unhygienic behaviours especially where they are deliberate.   We have copied the 

extract from our policy below. 

 

Please can you talk to your child over the weekend, regarding unsafe and unhygienic 

behaviours and reiterate the seriousness of the consequences to them and others.    

We have spoken today to a few classes telling them these behaviours will not be 

tolerated and have explained the consequences if they choose to ignore this. We will 

have no option but to send home any child whose behaviour falls below our 

expectations.  

Thank you for your continuing support in these challenging times.  

Yours Sincerely  

 

The Senior Leadership Team 

 


